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This Monster Bridge and Freeway is not the way to solve over-all transportation 

problems between states. It uses too much resources needed for many road and 

bridge repairs to solve what our current bridge solves, especially if option of light rail, 

under water and above ground provides transport for workers between Portland and 

Vancouver and joins commuters to a transport hub in the city for local transport, 

regional systems and options of interstate or national travel. All that should not be 

used on one bridge and mega-highway for cars.  


